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Dear Netcong School Community,

I wanted to take a moment to remind everyone that tomorrow, Friday, December 23, 2022, is an early dismissal day. Students
will be dismissed at the following times: 

PK 12:25
K: 12:27
1:12:29
2: 12:31
3: 12:33
4: 12:35
5-8: 12:37

Please also be advised that school will be closed through January 2, 2023, and school will resume on January 3, 2023. I wish
you and your families a safe, healthy, and happy holiday season. Enjoy the time with your family and friends. Be well.


